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Dear Mr. Chan:

I want to take a moment to express my sincere thanks for the commitment you've made to
become a World Vision Sponsor and, at the same time, to welcome you to our caring family.

We understand you have already received the photo and information about your sponsored child.
Your monthly pledge will help to provide Xia Hai with improved health and education, a
nutritious diet, adequate clothing, and the opportunity to know more about the love of Jesus. In
addition to helping this one child, your sponsorship gifts—combined with those from other
sponsors—can help your child's entire community become more self-sufficient.

Enclosed is a special folder for your progress reports, updates, and correspondence. We have also
included information to-help you understand life in Xia's community. The Sponsor Handbook
outlines all the information you need to know as a child sponsor, including how to write to the
child. If you still have questions, please call one of our representatives at 1.800.777.5777.

Thank you for reaching out to children in need. Jesus said, "I tell you the truth; whatever you did
for one of the least of these brothers of mine, you did for me" (Matthew 25:40).

Please check the enclosed form to be sure that your name, address, and gift amount are all correct.
Then make any changes necessary and return it with your gift in the envelope provided.

Thank you again, and God bless you for your commitment.

In Christ's name,

Richard E. Stearns
President, World Vision U.S.
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